[image: image1.jpg]JOSEPH LECKIE
ACADEMY




Teacher of Modern Foreign Languages (French)
MPS
Joseph Leckie Academy
Walstead Road West, Walsall, WS5 4PG

Tel: 01922 721071 Fax: 01922 641497
e-mail: s.richards@josephleckieacademy.co.uk
Principal: Mr Keith Whittlestone

REQUIRED FOR JANUARY 6th 2020
An enthusiastic and innovative MFL teacher is required to join our forward thinking faculty within this Academy.  The vacancy is due to the postholder gaining promotion to a Head of Department post in another school.
The successful teacher will have:

· Excellent and creative teaching skills which engage students.

· Good classroom management and high expectations of students.

· The ability to motivate and inspire students.

· The ability to stimulate curiosity, interest and enjoyment in French.

· The commitment and determination to raise student progress.

· An ability to work well as part of a team and take an active part in Faculty developments.

We can offer you:-

· Excellent resources and facilities – move to new on – site build in January / February 2020.

· Excellent support and induction programme.

· Excellent career development opportunities.

· Friendly and supportive colleagues.

· Lap top computers for students’ use within lessons.

· Wi fi system in classrooms.

Joseph Leckie Academy is committed to promoting and safeguarding the welfare of students and candidates will be required to undergo an enhanced CRB check.

For further details and an application form please e-mail or telephone Sam Richards on extension 204 (email: s.richards@josephleckieacademy.co.uk) Further details available via web site: https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=92
Joseph Leckie Academy is committed to promoting and safeguarding the welfare of students and candidates will be required to undergo an enhanced DBS check.

or visit www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk
Informal visits are very welcome please contact Sam Richards to make arrangements.
Closing date for receipt of applications: Thursday 5th December 2019 at 12.00 Noon
Interviews will be held during the week beginning December 9th 2019
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